Committee on Educational Policies and Planning
Minutes
1 November 2017

Present: Cerri Banks, Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Marta Brunner, Sarah Coker, Henry Jaffe, Nick Junkerman, Janet Sorensen

Absent: Steve Ives

1. Minutes from 18 October 2017 were approved as written
2. CEPP members reported on the progress of subcommittees working on the criteria for the general education curriculum
3. Marta will update the dashboard site with subcommittee materials
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]The committee discussed a request from Curriculum Committee to review two proposals: one from the department of Health and Human Physiology to change the name of their major to Health and Human Physiology, and one from the department of Math to create a statistics minor. CEPP endorsed both requests.
5. CEPP reviewed a request from the Math department to change its name to Math and Statistics. Erica will follow up with questions from the committee.
6. Beau Breslin and Cerri Banks gave an update on progress of a Black Studies minor. Henry Jaffe reported on a conversation he had with various student groups regarding the same. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:35

Respectfully submitted by Erica Bastress-Dukehart
